
A Briefing from Heathrow representatives to Taplow Residents

Development plans for Heathrow Airport 3rd runway

If you would like to learn more about Heathrow's expansion plans and the 
potential ramifications for Taplow and surrounding areas, you are 
welcome to *attend and participate in this briefing session.

ALL WELCOME

Date/time: Friday 23rd October at 7.30pm

Venue: The Reading Room, Taplow Village Hall

Format for the evening is as follows:

Presenters: Tony Caccavone, Programme lead for the Heathrow expansion 
project. He will be accompanied by Cheryl Monk, Head of Community 
Relations & Policy and/or Rick Norman, Head of Noise Policy.  

The presentation (about 25 minutes) will cover:

- Overview of the Airports Commission recommendation from 1 July
- Next steps 
- How Heathrow will manage key environmental impacts (flight paths, air   
quality, surface access etc).  

Q&A: Opportunity for Taplow residents to ask questions

Finish: 9pm

*As there is limited capacity in the Reading Room (70 seats), please pre-
book your admission (first come, first served) via email to 
rupertsellers@hotmail.com.


